
Prevention Measures 
Updated March 11, 2022 

 

Church Building Use is booked through our communications coordinator, 
Meghan Kort, by emailing community@terracecrc.org 

These measures are intended to keep our gatherings at low risk for 
transmission of spreadable illness.    

• Please stay home if you are sick or not feeling well 
• Clean hands frequently – hand sanitizer will be made available at 

entrances, at food service, and soap at all sinks for handwashing. 
• Masks are not required in the building – some people based on level 

of risk or comfort, or in areas where physical distancing is not 
possible may choose to wear a mask 

• Continue to give others space – in the sanctuary, fellowship hall and 
in meeting spaces. During transition to lesser restrictions, we will 
continue to have a few pews at the back of the sanctuary with yellow 
tape to allow room for those who are more comfortable with defined 
spacing 

• Regular cleaning/disinfecting – facility cleaning provided weekly by 
our custodian  

 

1. Children and Youth Activities  
a. Under 12 – resume as normal 
b. Over 12 – same prevention measures as adults (above) 

2. Singing/Instruments 
a. No limitations – to lower risk of transmission we recommend 

continued spacing when leading worship and cleaning of mics, 
etc. after use, with the wipes provided. 

3. Serving Food/Beverages 
a. Food safety practices for all food preparation 
b. Hand hygiene for preparing/serving food and provide hand 

sanitizer where food/beverage is self served 
c. Wash dishes as per posted protocol and wipe down 

counters/surfaces with approved disinfectant 


